
THANKSGIVING BREAK
Wednesday, November 23 will be a half-day with students being released.d at 11 AM.
Thursday, November 24 and Friday, Novemebr 25 will be no school days.  We will
return on Monday, November 28.
There is no Math & Science Center on Wed., Nov. 23.
CACC will be in session as usual on Wed., Nov. 23.

CONTACT US
Phone: 517-568-4464

Facebook:
https://www.facebook.com/hcstrojans

Email: csangster@homerschools.net

TROJAN LEARNING LAB
Trojan Learning Lab is on Tuesdays and
Thursdays after school until 4 PM. This
is an opportunity for your student to
get additional help on their school
work. If you would like your child to
attend, please call the office to sign
them up.

LUNCH FOR THE WEEK
Monday, Nov. 21 - Hot Dog
Tuesday, Nov. 22 - Chicken
Enchiladas
Wednesday, Nov. 23 - No Lunch

COLLEGE VISITS

Alma - Monday, Nov. 21 at 9 am

Juniors & Seniors - Reps from the
following colleges will be here on these
dates:

Please sign up in the office if you would
like to attend. Meet in the Cafe
Commons.

FAFSA COMPLETION DRAWING
Seniors who complete there FAFSA application
will be entered into a drawing for a Lenovo
ThinkPad Laptop. Please send/show
confirmation of completion to Guidance
Counselor Cathy Hall.

Description of Laptop:
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1EwQq-
PuamwXFchEEK3WUTA2qXfOq2751j1_OygY27yI/
edit?usp=sharing

https://www.facebook.com/hcstrojans
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1EwQq-PuamwXFchEEK3WUTA2qXfOq2751j1_OygY27yI/edit?usp=sharing


DUAL ENROLLMENT FOR  WINTER 2022 SEMESTER
Juniors and Seniors that are interested in taking Dual Enrollment classes
through KCC for the winter semester, please see Mrs. Hall. The enrollment
period is now open & classes fill up fast, so don't wait.

BOYS BASKETBALL TRYOUTS
Boys basketball tryouts will take place November 21st, 22nd and 23rd. Varsity will
occur from 3-5pm and Junior Varsity from 5-7pm. You must attend to make the
team. If you have any questions contact Coach Wolfe.

Please make sure your child has a physical on file before they can participate!

MICHIGAN ACHIEVEMENT SCHOLARSHIP
Starting with the high school Class of 2023, can apply for the Michigan
Achievement Scholarship and lower their cost of college by thousands of
dollars a year. Students should talk to their parents or guardians, gather
documents, and fill out their Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) as
soon as possible in order to take advantage of this scholarship opportunity.

Please see the link for more information:
https://www.michigan.gov/mistudentaid/programs/michigan-achievement-
scholarship

FOOD DRIVE
The annual Food Drive to benefit Homer Caring and Sharing has begun. This year we're
doing something a little different, the middle school will be challenging the high school:
5th grade against the freshmen, 6th against the sophomores, 7th against the juniors
,and 8th against the seniors. Food and paper items can be dropped off with your 1st
hour teachers.

https://www.michigan.gov/mistudentaid/programs/michigan-achievement-scholarship


MIDDLE SCHOOL FUNDRAISER
Homer Trojans Christmas shirts are
available for K-12th grades. Order forms
are available in the offices. Orders are due
Nov. 21.

BIG BROTHERS BIG SISTER WISH LIST
Big Brothers Big Sisters has been so great this year, there are 50 Bigs and Littles who
meet every Wednesday during lunch! This has been awesome, but it also has been
pretty expensive for them to get activities around for the Littles. 

Some of the Mrs. Philson and the Bigs put this wish list together of different activities
that they could do with the Littles during the year. 

Please take a look and see if you could purchase something from the list to help
support the program. Thank you!

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2QODGOMMPSHEO?ref_=wl_share

COSTA RICA TRIP UPDATE
Mrs. Felix will have a parent meeting about a
potential Costa Rica trip on November 22 at
5:30 PM in her room. Please contact her with
questions.

JUNIOR CLASS RAFFLE

Christmas decor
Fleece blanket
Christmas sweatshirt and
many other miscellaneous items.

The Junior class is raffling off a basket of
Christmas items. Some of the items
included are:

Tickets are $1 for 1 ticket or $5 for 6 tickets
and are available from any Junior Class
Officer or Mrs. Kissinger. The drawing will be
December 1st. 

Proceeds will go towards Prom in the spring.

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2QODGOMMPSHEO?ref_=wl_share



